
 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  
Next meeting will be May 16, 2019 

Don’t forget Confirmation on Monday April 22, 2019 

at 7:00 PM. There will be a reception in the Parish 

Hall after Confirmation. Please come and 

congratulate those who received the Sacrament. 

Those making their Confirmation are:  

Cadence Penning, Sydney Penning, Emanuel Rodirguez-Sanchez, 

Anastacia Rodriguez, Calvin Puente, Eleanor Lamb, Clark Norton, 

Kincaid Rudi, Aldo Duran, Page Marlia, Anahy Ocampo, Isabel 

Cunningham, Ana Maria Reyes, Delia Villagrana, and Lizandro 

Rodriguez. 

First Communion and the crowning of Mary will be on 

May 5th with breakfast to follow. Those receiving First 

Holy Communion need to be her no later than 

8:30AM. Pictures will be at 8:45AM. 

 

April 28th will be the last day of Religious Education and we will 

celebrate with a pizza party in the youth room in the rectory. See 

you there!! 

April Duties 
Albs: Mary Ellen Daugherty   
Fonts: Vicki Cunningham 
 

 
 

HAPPY EASTER FROM THE 

ALTAR SOCIETY! 

 

No Bingo Today will return 
on May 28, 2019 

THE GREAT EASTER EGG HUNT 

Don’t forget the Easter egg hunt after the 9:30AM 

Easter Mass. It will be lots of fun. Thank you KOC and 

Youth Group for your hard work in putting this 

together 

Knights of Columbus scholarship applications are 

here. Stop by the office to pick one up.  The 

deadline to turn them is May 3, 2019.  

The Parish Office and Food Bank will be 

closed Thursday, April 18th through Monday, 

April 22nd in honor of the Easter Triduum. 

We will be back Tuesday the 23rd. 

Congratulations to Regina Luna-Florea for her second 

place win, at State, in the kindergarten Division of the 

Oregon Right to Life Education Foundation State 

Drawing Contest!! 

On behalf of the 

Parish Office Staff, we 

would like to wish 

each of you a very 

Blessed and Happy 

Easter! 


